CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

Planning Department
Alan Varela, Director

PO Box 1293

Albuquerque

NM 87103

www.cabq.gov

Mayor Timothy M. Keller

April 26th, 2022

David Soule, PE
Rio Grande Engineering
P.O. Box 93924
Albuquerque, NM 87199

RE: 8727 Sugarite Trl NE, Lot 13 Alameda Crossing
Corrective Drainage Plan

Engineer’s Stamp Date: 4-26-22

Hydrology File: C18D102A

Dear Mr. Soule,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 4-26-22, the Corrective
Drainage Plan is approved for SO-19 Permit.

Bring a copy of this approval letter and the Corrective Drainage Plan to Municipal
Development Construction Services Division to obtain your SO-19 Permit.

Submit an Engineer’s Certification upon job completion.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 924-3993, ccherne(@cabg.gov

(o0& [hor
Curtis Cherne, P.E.
Manager, Design Review and Construction
Planning Department
City of Albuquerque
600 229 St NW.
Albuquerque, NM 87102




